
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I hope this letter finds you well. As we approach the transition to secondary school, we are delighted 
to invite you and your child to our Year 6 Opening Evening at Egglescliffe School.  
 
Date: 26th September  
Time: 5:30pm  
Location: Whole school site & Sports Hall for presentations  
 
This event provides an opportunity for both parents and students to explore our school, meet our 
dedicated staff, and gain insight into the educational journey that awaits your child. Our open 
evening is designed to offer an informative and engaging experience that will help you make an 
informed decision about your child's next educational step.  
 
Here's what you can expect at the Open Evening:  
 
Presentations: Due to numbers we offer two information presentations at 5:30pm and again at 
7:00pm. The presentation will cover key information regarding applications, curriculum and life at 
Egglescliffe School.  
 
School Tour: You will have the opportunity to look around the full site including our Stem Hub. 
During this time, you will have the opportunity to meet with staff who will be available to answer 
any questions you may have about the curriculum.  
 
Activities: During your tour of the school, the children will be able to partake in a range of activities 
across all of our different subjects in order to provide a taster of secondary education.  
 
Refreshments: Light refreshments will be available in the Peake Dining Room, offering you the 
opportunity to meet with other parents and carers.  
 
We understand that choosing the right secondary school is an important decision, we look forward 
to welcoming you to Egglescliffe and offer any necessary support for you and your child.  
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact our 
school office on 01642 352 570  
 
Thank you for considering Egglescliffe for your child's educational journey. We look forward to 
meeting you on 26th September and showcasing the exceptional learning opportunities we have to 
offer.  
 
Warm regards,  

 
 
 

Mr N Gittins  
Head of School 
 


